
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As a way of enhancing the children’s experience we would like to take them to see the 
Northern Ballet performance of Puss in Boots at Bridlington Spa on the afternoon of 
Tuesday 14th May. 
 
We will leave school after lunch at 1.00pm and return to school approximately 
3.30pm.  Children can be collected from the usual doors. 
 
The trip has the approval of the full governing body and is covered by the ERYC 
Voyager Personal Accident Insurance Scheme.   The staff will carry mobile phones at 
all times. 
 
The Friends of Northfield are paying for the tickets for the ballet and the school is 
paying for the buses from our Rainbow Walk fundraising, therefore no payment is 
required. 
 
If your child suffers from travel sickness or has any specific medical needs please let us 
know so that appropriate arrangements can be made.    
 
Please complete the parental consent form attached and return to school by Tuesday 
7th May, thank you. 
   

  Driffield Northfield Infant School 
 

 


